## RONALD McDONALD HOUSE OF CENTRAL & NORTHERN NEW JERSEY

New Jersey Law Librarians Association



Board of Trustees Officers

April 23, 2015

Karen Brunner

c/o Riker Danzig

1 Speedwell Avenue

Headquarters Plaza

Morristown, NJ 07962

Michael Norris

Chair

Susan Collin

Vice-Chair

Michael Knecht Second Vice-Chair

Brian Wallace Treasurer

James J. Decker Secretary

Dear Ms. Brunner,

Board Members

Donna Belbey

Don Chin

Frank DiSanzo

Susan Dulczak

Eric Lasky

Barbara Littman

Warren Moore

David Singelyn

Joseph Tuzzio, Jr.

Teresa Vaccaro, MSN, NP-C

Christopher Walsh, Esq.

Alan Weller, M.D.

Ed Wilkinson

Chair Emeriti

\_\_\_\_

On behalf of the children and families of the Ronald McDonald House of Central & Northern New Jersey, I would like to take this opportunity to formally thank you for your recent donation of crib sheets and food items. Know that you make life a little easier for families and children at our facility and we cannot thank you enough.

When families are suddenly faced with critical care emergencies, the first thing parents try to do is provide them with the best medical care possible, but children with life threatening conditions need more than good medical care. They need their parents close by for comfort and reassurance. Families travel great distances to bring their children to pediatric medical centers. The Ronald McDonald House provides a "home away from home" for these families for as long as their child is being treated. Every day of the year families are offered a warm comfortable room, access to a fully stocked kitchen, and a supportive environment.

Because of your generosity, the "House that Love Built" can continue to be a permanent source of strength for families coping with the crisis of caring for a seriously ill child.

Sincerely

Christopher Labrecque

Mary Ann Martin

Angelo Massaro, Jr.

Alexis Tucci, Esq.

Joan Wills

Patricia Huizing

Interim Executive Director